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Hot lunch menu: taco in a bag, peaches, ice cream treat.   
 

Hot lunch servers 
May 15: Bridget Postma, Dayna Kooiker, Nicole Bruinsma, Shannon Van Maanen 

 

BUSING: PLEASE CHECK THIS INFORMATION WEEKLY! 

 12 13 14 (2:30 out) 15 16 19 

EAST Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 

NORTH Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise 

SOUTH Denise/Ken Denise/Ken Jan / _____ Jan / Ken Jan / Ken Jan / Ken 

ROCK VALLEY Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken * 2 Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken / Laura 

VAN Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle 

 

2:30 Dismissal 
School will dismiss at 2:30 this week Wednesday, May 14. 

 

Yearbook Order Forms 
The 2024-2025 yearbook order forms were home with the oldest child in each family last Monday.  ORDER DEADLINE IS 

THIS WEEK THURSDAY, MAY 15!! 

 

Athletic Physical Forms 
All students participating in athletics need to have a current athletic physical form on file at school. REMINDER TO 5th 

graders: this form must be on file before the Sioux Center track meet on May 14. The form is good for one year. 

 

From the Library 
Fun Fact - over the course of the school year the students checked out 6,651 books!!!  There are currently 365 books 

checked out.  We have 2 weeks to get these returned to the Library.   

 

Trailblazer track meet:  Lori plans to be at the track meet to grab some photos for the yearbook, but it is a very busy 

meet with lots of student participants.  It would be greatly appreciated if you could share some photos with her to include 

in the yearbook.  You can text them to: 712-348-4673. 

Soccer  
Today, Monday, May 12 at Sheldon Christian: Girls play at 4:00 with the boys’ match to follow around 5:00 

Friday, May 16 at home vs. Sanborn Christian: Girls play at 4:00 with the boys’ match to follow around 5:00 

Monday, May 19 at home vs. Rock Valley Christian: Girls play at 4:00 with the boys’ match to follow around 5:00 

 

Field Day/Picnic 
Everyone is invited to the Annual End of the Year Picnic on Wednesday, May 21. Come and enjoy a delicious lunch and 

watch the students participate in games and activities. School will dismiss at 2:30 that day. See the attachment for 

team assignments. PARENTS: when attending the picnic, check the lost and found table one last time.  Any remaining 

items will be brought to Bargain Alley.  

 



 

ESA 
The application window for ESA funds for the 2025 – 2026 school year opened on April 16 and is available until June 30, 

2025. Beginning with the ‘25-‘26 school year, all Iowa resident K-12 students are eligible regardless of income. Those who 

have previously applied, should have received an email from Odyssey with information for the ‘25-‘26 school year. If your 

child/children received ESA funds previously, you are still required to complete a new ESA application for the ’25-’26 

school year.  More information and the application can be found at: https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-

choice/education-savings-accounts. Applications received after the June 30 deadline will not be considered – 

please apply in a timely manner if you desire to do so. 

 

Ladies Guild 
The Ladies Guild will meet at 7:30 pm in the 7th grade classroom this evening Monday, May 12.  Brianna Zandstra has 

closing prayer.  

 

From the Guild Ways and Means Committee 
The Ladies Guild encourages potential new members to come to tonight's meeting at 7:30 pm. We will fill committees for 

the 2025-2026 school year tonight, so it is a great time to get new people involved!  

Band Program 
Students and supporters are welcome to attend an informal band program in the gym on Tuesday, May 13 at 2 PM. The 

program will feature our 5th - 8th grade bands. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

From the HPRCS Athletic Director 
We are looking for a volleyball coach for the 2025 school year. Please contact Mr. Heynen at ad@hprcs.com 712-348-

2534 if you are interested. Thank you! 

 

SUMMER CAMP OPPORTUNITIES - if you are looking for some developmental camps for your athletes, here are 

some helpful links. 

• Girls Basketball - flyer is attached  REGISTRATION DUE THIS WEEK IF YOU WANT A T-SHIRT! 
o 4th-6th Grade Camp Registration – see attachment 
o 7th-9th Grade Camp Registration.--- see attachment 

• Boys Basketball - camp details coming soon from Coach VG 

• BEST Basketball Shooting - see attached flyer and register online at https://best-basketball.com/ 

• Running Camp - camp details coming soon from Coach  

• https://godordt.com (select Camps in the menu and then pick the sport you are looking for) 

• https://camps.nwciowa.edu/ 

• https://www.westernchristianhs.com/student-experience/athletics (scroll down until you see summer camps) 

 

Summer workbook options 
If you are interested in ordering activity workbooks for your students for this summer ---  

https://www.summerbridgeactivities.org  is the website for Summer Bridge; brainquest.com is the website for Summer 

Brain Quest. These workbooks are available for all grade levels. 

 

Jensen Jar Filled again!  
We have filled the Jensen jar to overflowing for the FIFTH time! Keep saving those pop/soup/veggies can tabs at home 

over the summer and bring them into the school office when school resumes in August. 

 

Hull Public Library 
See the attached flyer from the Hull Public Library regarding their summer reading program. 
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Schedule for 8th graders on May 22 

8:30 AM:  Graduation practice – hoping to be finished by 10:30 AM 
Free time 
12:30: class picture at Hull PRC 
7:00 PM: Graduation at Hull PRC 
REMINDER:  8th graders must leave their robes in the box in the back 
of church the night of the graduation ceremony.  No one will be 
allowed to take their robes from the church after graduation.  Please 
plan your pictures accordingly.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
UPCOMING DATES:
MAY 

12: Ladies Guild 

13: informal 5th – 8th band concert – 2:00 

14: 2:30 dismissal 

14: Trailblazer track meet in Sioux Center 5th - 8th beginning at 10:15 AM 

21: end of school year picnic (afternoon) 

21: 2:30 dismissal 

22: Last day of school; noon dismissal for K-7 

22: Graduation at 7 PM in the Hull PRC 

29:  Education committee meeting 

JUNE 

12: school board meeting 

26:  annual school society meeting 

 

     

No HPRCS birthdays this week! 


